
Dear Alpha Phis: 

Spring greetings to all and congratulations to our soon-to-be alumnae sisters!  
This is an exciting time in your lives now and I hope that reading this newsletter 
- and joining some of the events we have 
planned - will remind you that Alpha Phi and 
sisterhood do not end at graduation.  So 
check out our newsletter - it’s full of great 
upcoming events, visit our website 
(www.richmondalphaphi.com) and join us at 
an event.  We’d love to see you! 

This past fall has been a successful time for us.  We held three separate fund-
raisers - Longaberger, Creative Memories and our annual yard sale - and we are 
able to send a $275 donation to the Alpha Phi Foundation this year, putting us 
in the second tier for donors!  Thanks to all who made this possible 

I look forward to seeing you at an event soon ... 

Fondly in Alpha Phi,   Krissie, Eta Pi – University of Richmond ‘96 
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Annual Meeting!  
The Alpha Phi Alumnae Chapter held its annual meeting at Sue R.’s house on 
Sunday, April 1st.  Thank you, Sue for hosting the event, and for providing the 
great snacks!  We planned our spring and summer calendar which you will find 
on the next page. 

 

The Alumnae Chapter has decided to support two local undergraduate chap-
ters, James Madison University and Christopher Newport.  The collegiates are 
very excited for the alumnae to be involved in their chapters.  JMU invited all of 
us to attend their Senior Ceremony on Sunday April 29.  

Forget Me Not 
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All 6:30pm 
Tues, May 29 
Riverbound Café 
8005 Creighton 
Parkway, Suite K 
Mechanicsville, VA 
(804) 559-3663 
 
Wed, June 13th 
Edo’s Squid 
411 N. Harrison St 
Richmond, VA 
(804) 864-5488 
 
Thurs, July 26th 
Café Caturra 
1282 Alverser Pl 
Midlothian, VA 
(804) 897-4773 
 
Sat., Aug 25th 
Stop by Buzz and 
Ned’s for dinner, 
and see the Rich-
mond Brave’s! 
Buzz and Ned’s 
1119 N. Boulevard 
Richmond, VA 
 
Tues, Sep. 25th 
Pad Thai 
8460 Mead-
owbridge Rd 
Glen Allen, VA 

Summer 
Restaurant  

Series 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events! 
Sun, May 20th 

12:30pm 

Lunch & Tour of May-
mont House 

 

Enjoy lunch at The 
Baker’s Crust in Cary-
town and tour the 
Maymont House and 
Gardens! 

The gardens are ex-
pected to be in full 
bloom! 

Sat, July 14th 
Veritas for Starry 
Night! 
Meet at 4:30pm at the 
Park-n-Ride to carpool 

 
Travel to a winery in 
Charlottesville to en-
joy a summer night 
filled with the music of 
The Beatles, by the 
band Abby Road, and a 
picnic dinner with  
your sisters!   
 

Sun, September 9th 
Annual Yard Sales 
Bubba’s on Route 60 
8 a.m. 
 
Our biggest fundraiser!  
Donations are greatly 
appreciated!  Contact 
Lynn at 
lneese@vcu.org to 
schedule a pick-up or 
drop-off of donations.  
Volunteers are always 
needed to work the 
table! 

October TBD 

Heart Walk 

 

TBD.  We are planning 
to either participate in 
or volunteer for the 
Heart Walk.  Please 
come out and join us 
to make this a great 
Alpha Phi volunteer 
event!  

F O R G E T  M E  N O T  

The first monthly Craft 'N' Chat will be Tuesday, May 1 at 6:30 pm at Cafe Gutenberg, in Shockhoe Bot-
tom at 1700 E. Main Street.  Come for coffee, dinner, and lots of chatting, and of course bring your knit-
ting, needlepoint, scrapbook supplies or any other crafty item you've been working on.  Ann and Diana 

will reprise some of the beginning knitting lessons for those who missed our workshop.  Watch your 
email for updates on future Craft 'N' Chats, to be held monthly at various locations around town. 

Sat, June 23rd  

Meet the Tidewater 
Group! 

Meet at 11:30am at the 
Park-n-Ride to carpool 
 

Come join your sisters 
in meeting the Tidewa-
ter alumnae group!  

Enjoy a trip to Norfolk 
to visit a museum and 
enjoy lunch at Kin-
caid’s Chop House!  

Sun, August 12th 
Shopping Spree at 
Stein Mart!  
6:30pm 
The Hungary Spring 
Stein Mart will open 
for an exciting evening 
of shopping, giveaways 
and fun! Tickets are 
just $5 and each ticket 
holder will receive 20% 
off of one item and will 
also be entered into 
drawings for additional 
discounts and gift 
cards.  



Our group will send a collective donation of $275 to the Alpha Phi Foundation!  
This places our group in the second tier for donating!  Thank you to all the dues 
paying members who make this donation possible!   

As an Alpha Phi, you can individually donate to the Alpha Phi Foundation as well!  

The Foundation supports many great programs, such as promoting the education 
of women’s cardiac health, leadership development, and philanthropy. 

You can check out their website at: www.alphaphi.org/foundation/ 

 

Dartmouth College installed the Iota Kappa Chapter of Alpha Phi on April 28th!!!  
Our Chapter has sent the traditional “welcome dollars” gift.  Congratulations to 
the chapter!!! 

Alpha Phi doesn’t stop at graduation!  The Richmond Alpha Phi Alumnae Chapter welcomes the new 
graduates to the Richmond area!  We look forward to seeing you soon!   

Ashley D.  Ashley M.  Margaret R.  Lindsay L.  Jen C.  

Kendayl C.  Amanda W.  Lakela B.  Casey W. 

Dara L.   Lauren K.  Regina G.  Jessica D. 

Jennifer S.  Jeanette W.  Ashley K.  Samantha E. 

Mallory S.  Brooke C.  Holly C.  Joy H. 

Christine C.  Elizabeth F.  Erin H.   Sara H. 

Lindsay D.  Jennifer L.  Martha T.  Stephanie N. 

International News! 

Congrats to the Graduates! 

P A G E  3  V O L U M E  9 ,  I S S U E  1  

“Alpha Phi 

Develops 

Character for 

a Lifetime”  

- Alpha Phi 

International 

Congratulations to Amy B. and husband Robert, who welcomed their 3rd child on February 13th, 2007.  
Her big brothers Matthew and Graham, now 5 years old, love her dearly! 

Congratulations to Kimberly B. and husband Paul, who welcomed Alexandra Mary, their  2nd child, on 
June 5th, 2006.  She joins big sister Kaelyn, who loves her and thinks that she should be her own per-
sonal baby doll! 

Congratulations to the runners and walkers of the Monument Avenue 10K! Kathy M., Sandra Y., Judy C. 
and Anne P. 

Please let us know of more news to share with the alumnae!  E-mail sandralyens@yahoo.com. 

Alumnae News! 



Alpha Phi Alumnae Chapter - Happy Birthday!! 

www.richmondalphaphi.com 

Richmond Alpha Phi Alumnae 

c/o Sandra L. Yens 

55 Malvern Ave, #3 

Richmond, VA 23221 

Address Correction Requested 

APRIL: 
Suzanne C. 
Lisa E. 
Kelly S. 
Judy C. 
 
MAY: 
Mary Alice S. 
Katherine W. 
Tamra M. 
Carrie M. 
Kathy M. 

JUNE:  
Suzann L.  
Kendall M. 
 
JULY: 
Linda I. 
Ann J. 
Karen B. 
Diana M. 
Jennifer B. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER: 
Dorothy K. 
Barbara W. 
Patricia W. 
Amy B. 
Karen N. 
Michelle B. 
Kristina G. 

AUGUST: 
Sue R. 
Nancy R. 
Judy C. 
Laura G. 
Lisa W. 
Belinda M. 
Sandra Y. 
 


